
 
P.E. 

Due to the inclement weather this week, we played dodge ball in the hall which 

the children loved. It was very fast paced and of course very competitive! 

 

 

National Numeracy Day 

On Wednesday, it was National Numeracy Day. In 

Oak, we did a number of maths activites, one of 

which was watching a BBC live lesson linking 

Space to maths concepts.  The children then 

designed their own rockets with a maths theme. 

 

 


